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August 8, 1995 

 

Gary J. Edles, Esq. 

General Counsel 

Administrative Conference of the United States 

2120 L Street, N.W., Suite 500 

Washington, D.C. 20037-1568 

 

Dear Gary: 

 

On behalf of the Assassination Records Review Board, I would like to thank you for taking time to 

review our proposed regulations and to forward your comments to us. 

 

As you will see from the enclosed redline version, I took your suggestions very seriously and 

attempted to incorporate them into the text.  The Board adopted the redline version unanimously.  

Thank you for your efforts. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Acting General Counsel 
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